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Mid Iowa Drug Task Force Serves Narcotic Search Warrant

2929 Lafayette Avenue, Van Cleave Iowa - On March 20th, 2014 agents with the Mid Iowa Drug Task Force and
Central Iowa Drug Task Force served a narcotic search warrant at 2929 Lafayette, Van Cleave Iowa.



As a result of this investigation two suspects were arrested and transported to the Marshall County Jail on various
criminal drug charges:

Diana Bustamante, age 36, 2929 Lafayette Avenue, Van Cleave
Possession with Intent to Deliver a Schedule II Controlled Substance (methamphetamine), Class B Felony
Failure to Affix Drug Tax Stamp, Class D Felony
Child Endangerment, Class D Felony
Prohibited Acts, Aggravated Misdemeanor
Driving While Barred, Aggravated Misdemeanor 

Juvenile male, age 17, 2929 Lafayette Avenue, Van Cleave
Possession Schedule I Controlled Substance (marijuana), serious misdemeanor
Possession Drug Paraphernalia 
	 
Officers seized methamphetamine, marijuana, U. S. Currency, and drug paraphernalia as a result of the search
warrant. 

Diana Bustamante is currently being held at the Marshall County Jail on $100,000.00 cash bond.

Juvenile male was placed into juvenile detention by Juvenile Court Services. 

The Mid Iowa Drug Task Force was assisted with execution of the search warrant by Central Iowa Drug Task Force,
Marshall County Sheriff's Office, and the Tama County Sheriff's Office K-9 Unit.

Additional arrests are pending as the investigation continues.  
 	
The Mid-Iowa Drug Task Force is partially funded by a grant, through the United States Department of Justice,
Bureau of Justice Assistance, and the Governor's Office of Drug Control Policy. The Mid Iowa Drug Task Force
operates in Grundy, Hardin, Marshall and Tama Counties.




About Marshall County Sheriff's Office
The Marshall County, Iowa Sheriff's Office is headed up by Sheriff Ted G. Kamatchus. Sheriff Kamatchus is
committed to keeping communities and neighborhoods safe in Marshall County.
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